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European Police Chiefs Convention 2019 (EPCC
2019)

Deputy Head of the Central Anti-Corruption Bureau Ph.D. Grzegorz Ocieczek, assistant
professor at Cardinal Stefan Wyszynski University in Warsaw, took part in the annual
European Police Chiefs Convention.

The event was organised by the Europol and the Finnish Presidency of the Council of
the European Union on 2-3 October in The Hague.

This year's convention raises topics related to European police cooperation regarding
the development of crime and ways how to combat it, especially in the context of
serious organized crime.

As every year, the organizers are planning joint meetings of high-level management
representatives of all law enforcement services and bodies cooperating within
Europol, joint discussions and exchange of experience.



